End of Year Reminders

· Chromebook collection day will be May 26 for in person students. Please make sure to send Chromebook, case and charger. Chromebooks will be collected in the classrooms.

· Chromebook collection for virtual students will be May 28. Please make sure to bring Chromebook, case and charger to the office between 9:00 AM and 3:00 PM 

· Field day will be on Tuesday, May 25. Make sure to dress appropriate for outdoor activity and don’t forget to bring your water bottles!

· Make sure to pick up any medication you may have with the school nurse before the last day of school. Any leftover medication will be properly disposed of.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The deadline for Yearbook orders is May 21. They are $15. If you have no way to order online, you may send cash to the office. Yearbooks will be delivered in July to the school and will be distributed when students return.

· Kindergarten graduation will be virtual this year. Individual classes will record the ceremony during their scheduled music special and will be posting them in their Google Classrooms. 

· Unfortunately, we will not be able to allow guests to be part of any of our annual events for the remainder of the school year, but we will work to provide the best experience possible for our kids.

· Enrollment codes will be sent via email in July for returning students. Please make sure to complete all registration forms for the 2021/2022 school year and update any information prior to the first day of school.

· Make sure to register for the Rock-N-Ready Free School Supplies. You can call 812-522-5450 ext. 4 to register. 



Last day of school is May 28. 
HAVE A GREAT AND SAFE SUMMER!
